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Dates for your diary 

The Whitley Carnival will be taking place on Sunday 11th June from 

midday.  Our children have been working hard creating Poleheads 

with the help of MERL.  It would be lovely if as many families as 

possible could join the parade waving the Poleheads.  We ask that 

our families wear BLUE and/or GREEN for the parade.   You can 

express your interest at this link https://whitleycarnival.co.uk/

join-the-carnival/ (copy & paste)  Once you have asked to join the 

parade they will let you know the closest starting point to you. 

Jane Craigie’s Retirement celebration 

On Tuesday 18th July Jane will be at Blagdon all day to say her final 

goodbyes to everyone at Blagdon.  We are inviting any past and 

present families who would like to say goodbye to come to nursery 

to see her.  Further details will be shared closer to the date; but feel 

free to let anyone who you think would like to pop in know about 

the date. 

5th June First day of term 6 

11th June  Whitley Carnival 

w/b 12th June Obstacle Course 

19th June School Photographer 

w/b 3rd July Sports Day week 

18th July Retirement celebration 

for Jane Craigie 

21st July END OF TERM 

Sunny weather 

Don’t forget SUN HATS and SUN CREAM 

- as it gets hotter children will not be   

allowed outside without both of these. 

Sports Day 

Sports day will happen during the week 

beginning 3rd July; each class will have 

their own day and parents/carers are invit-

ed to come and watch.  The parents/carers 

of children who attend all day can chose 

to come either the morning or afternoon. 

Monday 3rd - Cherry Tree 11am or 

3.15pm 

Tuesday 4th - Pear Tree 11am or 3.15pm 

Wednesday 5th - Willows 11am or 

3.15pm 

Thursday 6th - Apple Tree 11am or 

3.15pm 

Children in Orchard will take part on their 

base rooms date; please ask staff for     

further details. 

The races will take place on the field so 

you can use the Blagdon Road entrance. 
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Sponsored Obstacle Course 

The children will be taking part in a Sponsored Obstacle Course 

during the nursery day in the week beginning 12th June.  Photos of 

this will be on Tapestry.  This is to help us raise funds to purchase 

equipment for the garden and replace broken toys.  You should 

have been given  a sponsor form.  Could all funds be handed in to 

school by Friday 23rd June.  Thank you SO much in advance for 

your support. 


